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We wish to comment on this application. 

The sites are in part close or even adjacent to the trees and grass around Barrington Close. 
This patch of  greenery is very important - it's one of  the features which make this a pleasant 
neighbourhood and not just a concrete jungle. It is therefore very important that the 
developments don't in any way impinge on or damage the trees & grass around Barrington 
Close. 

Anne Allison 
Roderick Allison 
23 Elaine Grove NWS. 


